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College Reading & Learning Association



                           S/R/C Goals and Activity Report


January 15 Report of Goals, Activities, Accomplishments, and Plans for July – December.
June 15 Report of Goals, Activities, Accomplishments, and Plans for January – June.
S/R/C: 
Heartland Chapter


Date: 
6/2/17
Leader(s): 
Joe Barnhill


Email:
joey.barnhill@mcckc.edu
1. Describe your major S/R/C goal(s) for the past six months
a. Support president-elect in planning, publicizing, and implementing the spring 2017 conference

b. Continue to maintain an accurate chapter email contact list and to facilitate communication between chapter executive board as needed
c. Work with the Executive Team to find a long-run sustainable revenue-cost mode for our future conferences. Ask CRLA for additional funds to support the chapter.
d. Plan and effectively lead spring conference chapter meeting, including elections
e. Support the upcoming & current presidents-elect to begin planning the spring 2018-chapter conference
f. Create a link on our website to pay for $5.00 chapter dues. Send out email to encourage those who were not able to attend the conference to pay the dues.
g. Host a Round Table at spring ’17chapter conference

2. Activities implemented to accomplish this/these goals (attach documents if appropriate):
a. Sara Keenan and Joe Barnhill met with the incoming president-elect Patricia Noteboom at the University of Kansas on May 24 to discuss conference planning and transition to a sustainable conference model. We are hopeful we can host the next conference at KU or at the Edwards campus in Overland Park, KS. We are working to get Patricia added to our bank account.
b. Received an updated email contact list from our webmaster. Used Google Hangouts to conduct conference planning.
c. Our recent conference in the Spring was successful but lost $2,000 due to high hotel expenses. We met on May 24th with the incoming president-elect to encourage all future conferences to be held at venues that do not require minimum food or IT costs.  I am asking CRLA for additional funds to help with some of the spring conference losses. I will work with the Heartland Chapter President Elect to get the invoice from the Sheraton.
d. We had a productive meeting in Kansas City and were pleased to bring on Patricia Noteboom as an incoming president-elect.
e. Sara Kennan and Joe Barnhill have met with Patricia on May 24, 2017 to help her transition to her new role. I am preparing an updated President To-Do list to give to the incoming President.
f. Link was created. At least four members who did not attend the conference paid their $5.00 dues via the website.
g. Presented a Round Table Discussion relative to Leaning Center Management.
3.  Summary of any S/R/C Funding requests including outcomes:   I requested $265 which was funded by CRLA. This helped pay for our guest speaker expenses. I will work with the Heartland Chapter Treasurer to asses our current financial situation and will request additional funds to help offset our losses from the conference or help pay for our leaders to attend the national conference. I plan to submit this in early June along with this report.
4.  S/R/C-related activities at the Annual Conference: NA
5.  Your last S/R/C newsletter or communication was sent to members on March 2017
6. Describe your major goal(s) for the next six months:
a. Supporting current and upcoming chapter presidents-elect in planning and communicating about the spring ’18 conference 
b. Continue to ensure our information on the chapter webpage, Facebook page, and national CRLA website are up to date and effectively communicate about upcoming conferences and chapter membership.
c. Continue to facilitate good communication between executive board members.
d. Continue to seek new and continuing chapter membership.
e. Communicate about and encourage attendance of CRLA conference in Nov. 
f. Per a request by Maureen Du Pont, I will serve on a discussion panel as a past-treasurer.
g. Attend the CRLA leadership meeting in Pittsburgh with my colleagues Sara Keenan and Patricia Noteboom to show support in the mentoring as Heartland leaders.
7. What services and activities you are considering to help meet the goal(s):
a. Meet with Patricia Noteboom and Sara Keenan to ensure a smoot transition. Provide appropriate files and documents to help with job description and planning.
b. Update Facebook page regularly with the assistance of Sara and our Website via Jeff. 
c. Communicate with president elect and upcoming president elect regularly regarding spring ’18 conference planning.
d. Contact local Learning Centers to remind them about the National Conference in Pittsburg. 
e. Register for the November 2017 national conference and to attend the S/R/C leadership meeting with president-elect Patricia Noteboom as well as organize the chapter business meeting.  

8. Are you submitting a Funding Request?      _X_____Yes     __ ___No 

If yes, please submit with this report.

9. Assistance you need from the Coordinator of S/R/Cs and/or the CRLA Board?
Funding to help offset our losses from the spring conference will help us stay financially thriving. I will work with the executive team to encourage future conferences to be hosted at a college or low cost venue.
10. Does your S/R/C Page accurately reflect your name and contact information?    ___X Yes  __No     If not, please include updated information.

Please email this completed form and any attachments

to the Coordinator of S/R/Cs so that it may be placed on the CRLA website.
Please see amended Heartland Bylaws and also spring ’16 conference information attached.
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